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Dear Friends & Supporters,

The Federation for Children with Special Needs is celebrating our 50th

Anniversary! On Saturday, September 28, 2024 we will celebrate a half century of
advocacy on behalf of children with disabilities—and we’d like you to be part of it.

The Federation is a trusted source of information and support for tens of thousands
of Massachusetts families. Please join in celebrating our impact, and imagine a
future where every child and young adult has what they need to live up to their full
potential.

Would you consider donating to our Silent Auction? Your participation will provide
visibility for your business to over 300 in-person guests, and to the thousands of
people who follow us online. Proceeds will provide information and support to tens
of thousands of Massachusetts families of children with disabilities.

To show our appreciation, we will recognize your donation:
● Through the open online auction – visible to any of our 42,000 monthly

website visitors.
● On signage accompanying your donation at the event itself.
● In a post-event thank you letter, suitable for framing, that will describe the

impact of your gift and total amount raised.

Your contribution would also be tax-deductible (tax exempt # 04-2557572).

Learn more about the Gala on our event page at www.fcsn.org/Gala. Or, contact
gala@fcsn.org to confirm your auction donation or ask us any questions.

Thank you for considering donating to our Silent Auction. We hope to hear from
you soon!

With gratitude, 

Pam Nourse
Executive Director
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